Smoke Signals ... From the McKinneys

Sent By: Trinity Baptist Church · 2001 W Pioneer Parkway · Grand Prairie, TX 75051 Irrygmcknny@yahoo.com · (253) 471-3632

December / January 2014

Dear praying friends,

Just want to take the time to start early on my prayer letters this new year and try to do a better job in managing at least six prayer letters a year. A few of our supporting churches ask for at least that many and I didn't keep it up too well last year and I do apologize for it. I am glad that some of you do read the Smoke Signals we send you and we are grateful for it.

December... was a good month because we were able to see several people come to the Lord in salvation. I love to see people come to Christ on visitation, on the corner, or in the store, but none like the ones who have been coming to church for a while and at first, may have refused to the Gospel message, but then after months gone by they come to you and say, "I think it's time for me to get saved".

Shawn was like that!....We asked you to pray for him some months ago and last week he came to me and was ready to be saved. He is 18 years old and just a week before that, he didn't come to church. His Mom told me has never been so rebellious as he was the past week and I knew the Spirit of God was working on his heart.

Two weeks before he got saved, my wife had led Shawn's little sister to the Lord after the church services she was also ready to trust Christ as her Lord. Her name is Kehni and she is 11 years old. They have one other brother, his name is Kole, and he is 15 and needs to be saved....pray for him!

There was another lady named Candy that also made a profession at Church!

We also saw the home going of Bro. Sam Hurd, a fellow-labourer in the Lord. He and his wife Deloris have really been a blessing to this work since the first time they came to Glendoveer Baptist Church. Bro. Sam exampled servanthood to the end and please keep Deloris in your prayers as she must make adjustments in her life.

January... is here and it brings with it a new start. I always remind people to take advantage of the new year ahead and remember that nothing is little and even if they are, they all add up to make something big!

That short devotion you have, a few minutes of prayer, a witness to share to that one person here and there, or that offering you give week after week,....at the end of the year, you'll see how it all added up as the Lord blessed all your efforts!

Prayer Request: Financial help for the needed additional restroom / For the new Christians to grow in their walk / For a work to be started in 2 other reservations nearby / For helpers for our summer VBS / For needed furlough

Until He Comes,

December Support _____

January Support

Special _____

Larry G. McKinney

Send Through:

IBFI Missions Agency 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway Ft. Worth, TX 76108 Home Address: Larry and Regina McKinney 9330 East B. Street Tacoma, WA 98445